
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM THE COUNCIL AND STAFF AT THE

TOWNSHIP OF MACDONALD, MEREDITH & ABERDEEN ADDITIONAL

December 2023

BY-LAW NOTICE:

By-law #23-2176 Fees for Services or ILsc of Property

At the November 21st Regular Council Meeting Council adopted By-law #23-2176
being a By-law to prescribe user fees for services or use of property in the Township of

Macdonald, Meredith & Aberdeen Additional.

Effective Date: .January 1, 2024

A copy of the by-law can be found on our website at www.echobay.ca.
Hard copies are available at the Municipal Office.

Council Reviewed & Updated the following Fee Schedules:

Schedule A - Corporate Services
Schedule B - Leisure Services

Schedule C - Public Works

Schedule D - Animal Control

Schedule E - Fire Services

Schedule F - Planning Services
Schedule G - Building
Schedule M - Landfill

Schedule 1 - Cemeteries

Schedule J - Sewer & Water

If you have any questions please contact Lacey at the Municipal OfUce.

WINTER WORKS REMINDER HOLIDAY OFFICE HOURS

November I st to April 15th:
Parking on Municipal Roads is
prohibited from 11p.m. - 7a.m.

The municipal office will close
Friday December 22, 2023 at 12:00p.m.

and will re-open on
Tuesday January 2, 2024 at 8:30a.m.

NO

PARKING

Vo help facilitate safe and effective snow
removal please remember to remove all

obstructions, such as basketball nets, from
the side of the road.

LANDFILL HOLIDAY HOURS

Saturday December 23rd - 9am-5pm
Tuesday December 26th - CLOSED
Thursday December 28th - 12-5pm
Tuesday January 2nd - 12-5pm

We also ask that you do not push snow
across the road when clearing your

driveways. This can leave chunks of snow
that freeze and cause a safety hazard. Council Meetings:

The January regular Council meetings are
scheduled for Tuesday January 9th, 2023

and Tuesday January 23, 2023
All regular council meetings begin at
7:00p.m. and are open to the public.

All arc welcome to attend.

Please make sure your 911 signs remain
visible.

Part-Time Job Posting: Hall Caretaker
We are now accepting applications for a part-time caretaker(s) for our

Echo Bay Hall & Sylvan Valley Hall.

Those interested can submit a resume/lelter of interest by e-mail to: twpmacd@onlink.net or
applications can be dropped at the Municipal Office at 208 Church Street.

Closing Date: Monday December 18, 2023 at 4:30 p.m.

For more information on the position please contact Lacey at the municipal office at 705-248-2441.


